
  

 

To: All Customers 
 
Date: Dec. 16, 2019 
 
Subject: Price Increase Notification 
 
 

Please be advised of the following price increase notification:  

• Spears Manufacturing has announced the below increases effective February 3, 
2020. 

• CPVC Pipe – 3% 
• CPVC Fittings and Accessories – 5% 

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future.  

 


